
March 2023

RE: Letter of appreciation

Dear Paul,

On behalf of the committee, Paul and I would like to express our appreciation for your financial
support to the Hadspen Cricket Club this season.

And while season 2022-23 didn’t yield premiership success, we had all four senior men’s teams
make finals for just the second time, our women’s team narrowly missed out on finals by
percentage and our two junior teams only lost a couple of matches between them.

But more significantly thanks to sponsorship like yours, we were able to invest in improving our
facilities through a new centre wicket, start design work for a new all-season outdoor function
space and plan to overhaul our coaching/development pathways which will ensure we provide a
healthy and structured environment for men, women and children of all ages and abilities to
grow and develop.

There are significant cost pressures facing clubs and ongoing support from you has allowed us to
keep participation fees at a steadily low level, which we will continue to do in the future.

Thanks again.

Yours faithfully,

Corey Martin Paul Degetto
President Vice President
0437 914 408 0408 968 849
hadspencricketclub@gmail.com


